
Kia Ora e te whānau! 
Welcome to the last term of the year... 
This year has gone so fast and we can’t

believe it is the last term of the year.
Term four is always a busy term so please

have a read through for any dates and
information you need to be aware of.  
If you have any questions, please don’t

hesitate to ask or email us.
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Our up and coming
story… 

 
Our focus for Storyways this term is

‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ fairy tale.
A technology focus will be included as

we explore, design and create
different types of bridges and use
technology to introduce directional
langauge and instruction. I wonder

where this well known story favourite
will take us?

Important Dates &
Information For Term 4


